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I am against proposed changes to the roads passing Stonehenge. At this time we should be reducing car use so
why are we despoiling an iconic emblem of our history merely to allow cars tp drive past more quickly when
they should be pausing to see and wonder at the marvel of Stonehenge.  Also this is no time to further damage
the ecosystems and environment of our beleaguered countryside.
Chloe Kane




